
Newsletter

Welcome back everyone!

It has been a great few days, where children have settled into 

school well and adjusted to their new classrooms, teachers 

and routines. They have not seemed fazed at all.

I haven’t got any dates at the moment for you because there 

are not going to be any Whole school or class assemblies, 

Charity events, PTA events or Masses, until further notice.

The class teachers have sent class Welcome letters out this 

week and will continually Ping or Tweet any messages out to 

you, as and when necessary. So please keep checking Ping 

and follow your child’s class on Twitter.

We are going to carry out Meet the Teacher meetings via 

Zoom so information about that will be given out in next 

week’s Newsletter. This is where you will have the opportunity 

to ask the class teachers anything at all about the classroom 

routines, rules, curriculum etc.

Thank you so much for bringing your children on time in the 

morning, for queuing on the socially distanced markings and

following the one way system. They look very smart and have 

been ready to learn and play. We have all enjoyed a sense of 

normality as we return to our new school routines.

Please check our school website for the latest Covid updates.

Our Reception children / New starters enjoyed their session 

with us this week. They begin their part-time timetable on 

Monday 7th September wearing their school uniform.

I hope our Year 6 children have settled into their new 

secondary schools successfully. We’ve had a few of them who 

have come back to tell us that they have. Thinking of you all.

Please can I remind you of a few school rules;

• No ear rings on the days children come to school 

wearing PE Kits. Children cannot take part in PE lessons 

wearing ear rings. Ear rings must be studs for school.

• Children are not permitted to change their school shoes 

into trainers for play time.

• We ask you put names in all of your child’s/children’s 

uniform and on their water bottles.

• You MUST WEAR A FACE MASK when coming into the 

reception area and it is only two adults in at any one 

time, socially distanced. Thank you everyone!

Rewards & Celebrations
All the team points from this week will be calculated 

and children rewarded next week.

The Always Award begins next week.
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Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend!     From Miss Daley                      Autumn 1 Week 1  - 4th September 2020


